DepEd ADVISORY No. 334, s. 2010
In compliance with DepED Order No. 39, s. 2009
this Advisory is issued for the information of DepEd officials and personnel
(Visit DepEd website at www.deped.gov.ph)
October 14, 2010

SUBMISSION OF DATA ON PROSPECTIVE ENROLMENT
FOR THE ORGANIZATION OF THE PRESCHOOL
SERVICE CONTRACTING (PSC) CLASSES
FOR SY 2010-2011

In the interest of improving the Preschool Service Contracting (PSC)
Program, the Bureau of Elementary Education (BEE) through the Curriculum
Development Division (CDD) is tasked to evaluate its implementation for the SY
2009-2010. However, the PSC implementation for SY 2010-2011 shall be held in
abeyance temporarily.

In compliance therefore with DepEd Order No. 57, s. 2008, all service
providers are enjoined to submit data on prospective enrolment for the organization
of the PSC classes for SY 2010-2011. Please follow the matrix stated in Item B.9 of
said DepEd Order, and submit the same in excel format at
preschool.bee@gmail.com on or before October 15, 2010.

Likewise, all service providers are reminded to submit completion report
before signing into a new Memorandum of Agreement (MOA) with the concerned
DepEd Division Office. Suggested format of completion report is hereunder for
reference.

Name of Service Provider:

Address

Contact Person

Address/Contact Number

Part 1: Summary of Enrolment
(Please follow format in Item 9 of DepEd Order No. 57, s. 2008)

Part 2: Narrative Report
A. Highlights on the Preliminary/Initial Activities

* Coordination with the Division Offices

* Organization of Classes
B. Conduct of Learning Activities

= Curriculum and Learning Strategy Used

* Engagement Activity Conducted

* Books and Other Instructional Materials Provided and Utilized
C. Results of the Monitoring Visits
D. Issues/Concerns and Action Taken/Recommendations

For more information, contact the Office of the CDD, BEE, DepEd Central
Office, Pasig City at telephone no.: (02) 638-4799.
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